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WCYO Music Lesson Scholarship Application
Summer 2022

The Westside Community & Youth Orchestra has established a grant fund with donations to the orchestra from the Richard B. Siegel Foundation.  These  grants provide education opportunities for young musicians playing with our orchestra.  These scholarships are available to orchestra members who played in our Spring 2022 concert and have not yet had their 21st birthday. All members receiving grant support are encouraged to continue their participation in our orchestra. 
WCYO created this program because of our commitment to our mission, which is:
 
The Westside Community & Youth Orchestra strives to provide high quality performances as an orchestra for our community, while cultivating the artistic growth and excellence of both youth and adult members through enriching orchestral experiences and mentoring among WCYO musicians.

Through our grant we can reimburse the cost of music lessons. The maximum allowable expense is $350 total per individual. Lessons and instructor must be for your primary instrument in our orchestra and must be approved by the WCYO Board in advance.
To request grant funds, fill in the information below and submit by June 30th, 2022. Please note that our grant funds are limited and grants are contingent on  funds available.
Applicant Information



	Name
	FIRST
	MI
	LAST


	
	
	
	

	Address
	Street
	Apt.

	
	
	

	
	City
	State
	Zip

	
	
	
	

	Home Phone:  (          )        
	

	Instrument Played:

	




Grant Request Information


	Lessons: Enter your preferred instructor and dates & lengths of lessons (maximum one 60-minute session per week):
(Instructors subject to Board approval.)
	
Instructor________________       Location of Lessons________________________

Date(s) of Lessons:

Cost per Lesson $___________            Length per Lesson ________


Total Cost for lessons $________



	
	

	Additional Supplies/Materials
(ex. Sheet music, reeds, strings, rosin, tuner)
	

	
	TOTAL REQUEST NOT TO EXCEED $350
	


[bookmark: _GoBack]
We will reimburse at the end of the summer, September 31st , 2022. Please email copies of receipts or invoices for reimbursement. Paper copies can be submitted if email is not possible, contact us for how to submit paper copies.   Receipts should be submitted promptly, no later than  October 20th, 2022.

The above information will be used solely by the board of WCYO. All purchases must be pre-approved by the WCYO Board or designee and are subject to availability of grant funds. 

Return this application to the Westside Community & Youth Orchestra at info@wcyo.org by June 30th, 2022  
image1.tiff
WFSTS]DF STl




